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Kajeet Hotspots – The Kajeets have arrived. Need to establish policies and procedures for checkout, 

use, and return. The libraries will need to add barcodes so they can be scanned at checkout. We will be 

contacting Dan Hahn to install the 3 bus Kajeets on his busses.  

Old Electronics – Over 3 pallets of old electronics are being picked up by an electronics equipment 

recycler. We hope to get a little money back on some of the gear.  

Teacher Laptops – We have run into an issue with substitute teachers not able to login to the classroom 

teacher’s laptop. We are working on the solution to that. We also have 5 laptops which subs are able to 

check out to use for the day when teacher laptops are not available. 

Student Chromebooks – Our current crop of Chromebooks for students are working well. The amount 

of needed repairs is already way down especially after we retired the old Samsung Chromebooks. The 

new HP Chromebooks are so far proving reliable and rugged enough for student use. 

 

 


